
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

        

  

           

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

October 2021 Updates for the 

St. Andrew’s family members without 

internet technology or visually challenged. 

The Blessing of the Animals was a 

huge success on the afternoon of 

October 3rd 



 

  

As we regather our Music Ministry it is the perfect time to 

bring new people into this family! Perhaps singing classic 

carols with full organ accompaniment in a Cathedral might 

sound like fun? Maybe you play an instrument and would 

be open to sharing your music for a special occasion? 

Perhaps you would like to try ringing some handbells? 

Please reach out! I’d love to hear more about your music 

making and get you involved in the Music Ministry at St. 

Andrew's. I look forward to hearing from you. Please send 

me an email at emounce@standrewscalgary. 

"From September 20 to October 25, valid proof of a single 

dose of  COVID vaccine received at least two weeks before 

entry into the church. 

From October 26 and beyond, proof of a complete COVID 

vaccine series with the second dose received two or more 

weeks prior to entry into the church." 

We will be asking everyone to show proof of vaccine along 

with photo identification. As per AHS guidelines, masks and 

physical distancing will continue to be required.  No food or 

drink will be allowed. Our online service will continue to be 

available each week for those who need it. Please join us 

for our fall series: The Art of Neighboring. 

If you have any questions, please contact the church office. 



 

Congratulations to Anne and Lou Greco who 

became first time grandparents on October 13th 

Became  

 

If you cannot use the computer to donate or register 

• Send a cheque to: St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church, 

703 Heritage Drive SW, Calgary, AB T2V 2W4 (e.g., 

reference Little Mitten Tree or Claire House) 

• Call the church office: 403-255-0001 to arrange for 

registration to events  


